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However, many of our staff are also parents and carers and will be undertaking those 
responsibilities in addition to providing online learning for our students.

Supervision will be available for students of essential workers only. Students will 
be supervised while they access their learning online with the other members of their 
classes, including their teachers, who are at home.  Students will need to wear a 
mask while they are on site. The registration process for those students who need to 
attend school during the Stay-at-Home orders is available on Daranet. The link for 
the registration to attend each day can be found HERE.

Should the Stay-at-Home orders be extended beyond Thursday 19 August, the 
College will move to a second stage of Online Learning and I will be communicating 
this to families once we are aware of an extension of the orders.

We are aware that Year 7-10 Elective forms are due to be submitted on Monday 16 
August. Students are encouraged to submit their online choices, and the hard copy 
form can be submitted once we return to face-to-face learning.

No Co-curricular activities including weekend sport and trainings, Music and Drama 
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